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Effective June 1, 2024, the OMRI Mexico Review Pro-
gram is discontinued. Multiple factors informed this decision,

and you can read more about them at OMRI.org/omri-ends-

mexico-program.

All references to the Mexico Review Program, including
the “OMRI Mexico Products List®,” “OMRI Mexico Standards
Manual®,” and other language specific to product review under
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the Mexico Organic Products Law (LPO) will be removed
from the OMRI Policy Manual® to reflect this change. Please
refer to the most current version of the OMRI Policy Manual at
OMRI.org beginning June 1, 2024.

OMRI continues to operate its USDA National Organic
Program (NOP) and Canada Organic Regime (COR) review
programs.
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